From: Theo Richmond <

 Sent:
 04 May 2022 13:54

 To:
 DC Admin Planning

Subject: Re: Planning Application Acknowledgement/22/00744/TCA

Categories: Trees

Work to be done: walnut removed to ground level

On Tue, 3 May 2022 at 12:02, <dcadmin.planning@tendringdc.gov.uk > wrote:

Dear Sir or Madam

Please find attached acknowledgement of your recent application.

Kind Regards

Planning Services Tendring District Council

The Council's Privacy Notice is available on its website: PRIVACY NOTICE

https://www.tendringdc.gov.uk/council/your-right-know/data-protection-privacy-notice-and-cookies

This email may contain Copyright Material and/or sensitive or protectively marked/classified material. The email is intended for the named addressee(s). Unless you are the named addressee (or authorised to receive it for the addressee), you may not copy, use it, or disclose it to anyone else. If you have received this transmission in error please notify the sender immediately. All email traffic may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation. Correspondence sent to the Council may be shared internally and/or with legitimate and authorised external organisations to enable the matter contained therein to be dealt with appropriately and/or to comply with legislative requirements.

Tendring District Council does not accept service of legal documents by e-mail.